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Xplr1CTOC BocKpec!

Dear Taras,

Congratulations to you and your team for the outstanding planning and
performance of the dance spectacular "Hopak in the Park".

I was very impressed with the professionalism which was on display throughout
the afternoon. I realise that the organisation of the event took a long time.
However, you looked after every detail and everything ran like clockwork.

I was very impressed with the Masters of Ceremony, the dancers and the
bands. We, in Australia, should be proud of the fact that each state has such
high level performers. If you have a chance please congratulate them from me.

A job well done!

God Bless you,

ffiPeter Stasiuk C.Ss.R.

Eparch for Ukrainian Catholics in
Australia, New Zealand and Oceania


